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Visalia – Self-Help Enterprises and the Rural Community Assistance Corporation (RCAC) will be hosting a Water 
Boards Leadership Institute, which strengthens community leadership by teaching skills and tools to be more 
intentional, effective and energized leaders. Participants must be current or aspiring members of water or sewer 
district boards of directors from disadvantaged communities in the San Joaquin Valley. 
 
The Water Boards Leadership Institute development course begins in June 2016. There is no cost for the course. 
The course lasts six months, and meets one weekend per month at Self-Help Enterprises (8445 W. Elowin Ct, 
Visalia). By the end of the course, participants will be equipped to take up challenging problems in their community 
and lay out sensible, achievable approaches to solving those problems. 
 
The Leadership Institute is an important resource for rural communities. Those interested in joining can email their 
name and contact information tonancyg@selfhelpenterprises.org or call us at 559-802-1627. 

 


